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the end of the exit ramp, turn left.

. (Amoco’ gas |

d oan e i
statiort on the left corner.)
Watch for the road sign "Goochland CH" and turn left on

At the T-intersection with Route 522, turn left.

At the traffic Light/T-intersection with Route 6, turn right.
(Goochland High School on the right comer.)

Watch for a white road sign for Route 600 and three (3) historical

markers and turn left on Rock Castle Road (Rt. 600).

Pass Bolling Hall (a well-marked farm) on left side and look for a
fork in the road within the next few miles.

At the fork, turn right on Three Square Road (Rt. 625). (Two

in the fork
At the T-intersection with Stokes Station Road (Rt. 96), turn left.
(Whatch your md, a Sheriff lives on the corner)
Turn right at Whittcamp Road (Rt 618).

%

| Proceed past the lake on the right.

ou should be able to see Snowden, the square brick house on the
hill. The driveway is a little past the house on your left.

<

| Welcome!

» ANNUAL GIVING CAMPAIGN 2000 <

Teke Club ($10-24) Rho-Kappa Club ($50-74)
Doug Shamblen Sebastian Volcker
| Imsleinoo Patrick Wright
- Fraters Club ($25-49) '
Ellery Bradley Alumni Club ($75+)
Stuart Hallett Steve Franklin
Clay Hughes . Terry Higgins
Darren McCauley Shawn Marshall
John Monihan Steve Wertz
John Pastino '

| Neil Riddock 8 19

JRicky Stanfield, . o1 s s o v 1 4

The 2000 Rho-Kappa alumni giving campaign should be

considered another success. While not matching the level of last
year’s campaign, we were able to raise more than $600.00 for the
- “association by the target date of July 1. 1imagine additional
donations will come.in over the next few yygeks.,

A few thoughts concerning this year’s campaign: It was
nice to see that most of the suggestions for the alumm gift were
along the lines of something constructive. I remember a number
of ions last year and even one rather disturbing

suggestion of “roofies”.

The “Early Bird”award goes to Darren McCauley for his
May 21 donation. The “Who wears the pants in this
household??” award is shared equally by Dou: Shamblen, Ellery
Bradley and Steve Franklin. Awﬂy three Fraters
cannot be trusted with the family kbook and must ask their
wives to write them a check. Thank you to the ladies. The
“Least Intelligible Signature” award %oes to the artist formerly
known as Clay Hughes. The “Most Elegant Handwriting” award
goes to Ricky Si d. Imagine that. ..




the Alumni Club.
h:‘u?x l»nuke over this effort next year.
actually & lot of fun because you get
llumm Nevertheless, with a newborn on the

hand over this duty. The Fling on August 5
to name a SUCCessor.

Yours in the Bond, Stuart, PK 9 3 b
> FISHING & BABIES «

On behalf of all the guest fraters, 1 wwldhto,ankm
Jason for showing us agreatmmt nuh :

fact that we can get lt:&etber

years, and be able to up

great brotherhood! For those of

talked about doing similar ex iil h
semiannual event. I'm not much of a

(Jason, 1 essyounn
home.) ume,we'llmakemwex 7 ..
wife is expecting. Looking forwar ,;tgv
Basher's on August Sth!

» PRYTANIS REPORT <«

In the past 12 months, opportunities for the PK Alumni
to meet have been more frequent and better attended than in

recent years. . Oktoberfest, Spring Weekend, the recent Fishing '3

trip, and the up er Reunion are great examples.
Alumni attendancemm%eeu lower than desired, but consistent |
with many of the same Fraters making the effort to attend. Fund |
raising activities have also been better recently il With '
dedicated efforts of the key worken and through the
the general membership, we are closing in on our financial g
Our interaction with the Active Chagtu’ has |
moderate to low. We did not do a Career and Financial P

Workshop this spring, due to ter apathy. I am hopef ! 3
the new set of Active Chapter%l?cers will try to renew this t
on Alumni involvement. Efforts to get a proper Board of
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